
Monday April 7th, 2025 
 

Special Early Distribution of  Allocated & 

Single Barrel Whiskey 

 

Dear Whiskey Enthusiast, 

We have exciting news for you! Due to an additional early distribution, a selection of allocated 

and single barrel whiskey items will be arriving at 50 ABC stores across the state in the coming 

week. 

To help you plan your visit, a full store list and item assortment will be available for viewing on 

the ABC website starting Friday, April 11th. Products will be for sale as they arrive at the 

stores and inventoried.  We encourage you to check the site for details and locate the 

participating stores near you.  The link below will take you to the limited release page where 

there will be a link for the “Spirits of Spring” early release. 

https://alabcboard.gov/stores/events/limited-release-programs/monthly 

These premium selections are in high demand, and availability may be limited—so do not miss 

your chance to secure your favorite bottle! 

There will be limitations on several items that will be posted with the store list on April 

11th. 

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm. We look forward to serving you with the 

finest whiskey offerings. 

Cheers, 
 

Mike Henby 

Director of Producct Management 

 

Alabama ABC 
2715 Gunter Park Drive West 

Montgomery, AL 36109 

 

https://alabcboard.gov/stores/events/limited-release-programs/monthly

